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PROTECTED (Internal) 

March 25, 2021 

The Manager, 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited (‘NSE’), 
Exchange Plaza, Plot no. C/1, G Block, 
Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra (E) 
Mumbai - 400 051 
 
Dear Sir/Ma’am, 
 
Sub: Intimation under Regulation 51 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (the “SEBI LODR Regulations”) in relation to preferred 
financier arrangement between Toyota Financial Services India Limited (the “Company”) and 
with Maruti Suzuki India Limited (“MSIL”). 
 
Pursuant to Regulation 51 (1) of the SEBI LODR Regulations, we hereby inform you that on March 
25, 2021 the Company has entered into an arrangement with MSIL pursuant to which the 
Company will be providing financial services to the retail customers of MSIL in India expanding 
in a phased manner over the course of next few years. By way of this arrangement, the Company 
will be one of the preferred financiers to the retail customers of MSIL. 
 
You are requested to take this above information on record and disseminate the same.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
For Toyota Financial Services India Limited, 
 
 
 
Nithya Prabhu R 
Company Secretary 
FCS 9087 
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